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We inspire people to plant, nurture, and celebrate trees.

OFFICE OF THE
PRESIDENT

May 14, 2012

UNIVERSITY OF
ARIZONA

Mr. Gene Sanders, President
University of Arizona
1401 E. University Blvd.
Tucson, AZ 85721

Dear Mr. Sanders,

Congratulations University of Arizona on receiving Tree Campus USA recognition in 201 1 !
This special distinction sets your campus apart from other schools and shows your commitment
to encouraging students and university personnel to care for our planet's tree resources.

Enclosed is a copy of the Chronicle of Higher Education ad which ran on National Arbor Day,
April 27, 2012. The Arbor Day Foundation thanks you for your efforts and encourages you to
apply for 2012 recertification. Together we can foster a sense of environmental stewardship in
college students across the country. Congratulations again on your achievement!

Sincerely,

Dan Lambe
Vice President - Programs
Arbor Day Foundation
211 N 12th St.
Lincoln, NE 68516
www . arborday.org


